ScHepuLE III

STATE OF NEW MEXICO

Rio ArriBa COUNTY

Letter dated August 26, 19535, from the United States Department of the Interior.
Bureau of Land Management, Santa Fe, New Mexico, granting permission 1o
cross all public lands along the route of the pipeline in Rio Arriba County, New
Mexico.

SAN JuaN CounNTY

Letter dated August 26, 1955, from the United States Department of the Interior,
Bureau of Land Management, Santa Fe, New Mexico, granting permission to
cross all public lands along the route of the pipeline in San Juan Countv, New

. Mexico. ;



